
 

 

 

Meridian GSRP Preschool Newsletter  

 
*Throughout the month of January, we 
will be learning about the season of 
winter.  We will even be bringing snow 
inside the classrooms to use for science 
activities.  
 
*We are continuing to work on important 
skills such as cutting, pencil use, and 
number and letter recognition. 
  
*We are also spending a lot of time 
focusing on social skills.  Getting along 
with other children, solving problems, 
and following classroom rules are 
encouraged and reinforced on a daily 
basis. 
  
*Please check out www.texttolearn.com 
to sign up for tidbits of parenting tips 
that come by text. 
 
*If you think there is a possibility of a 
snow day, please look or listen for 
“Meridian Public Schools”. 
  
*Please call us if your child will not be 
attending school for any reason.  This 
helps us know all of the children’s 
whereabouts.  Please remember to let us 
know if your child has been diagnosed 
with a contagious illness so we can let 
other families know about the exposure. 
     

Helpful Hints 

Meridian Early  
Childhood Center 

 
 

January 3,  2024 
Volume 17, Issue 4 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MER I D I A N  G S R P  

P R E S C H OO L  

*There is NO SCHOOL on Monday, January 
15, 2024. 

*We are going on our next field trip-to Grace 
A Dow Library-on 1-31-24.  A permission slip 
will be coming home soon. 

*If your child is taken home by bus and no 
one is there, the child will be brought back to 
school while a parent is reached.  
Preschoolers will not be left unattended! 

*Please be sure to make contact with your 
child’s teacher before dropping off or picking 
up your child.  We MUST know all of the 
children’s whereabouts to be able to keep 
them safe!  

*Please feel free to call or email us if you 
have any questions, comments, or concerns. 

 

NOTICE: 
Studies show going outside even in the 
winter helps a child: 
*Breathe fresh air 
*Build up their immune system 
*Get exercise 
*Imagine and explore 
*Have fun! 

Don’t Forget: 

http://www.texttolearn.com/
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